
Department of Family Medicine and Primary Care hosted the Annual Family Medicine Teachers’ 

Meeting on 27 October, 2018. The Department invited HKCFP Visiting Professor, Professor Martin 

Dawes from Department of Family Practice, The University of British Columbia, to deliver a keynote 

speech on “Teaching Medical Students in Family Practice: the one-minute preceptor and other tools” as 

one of the highlights of the meeting. Following the keynote speech, Dr Julie Chen, Assistant Dean 

(Learner Wellbeing), gave a presentation on “CARE: Re-conceptualizing our expectations of medical 

students” and Dr Weng Chin, Chief of Undergraduate Education, shared with teachers on the updates 

and feedbacks on Family Medicine undergraduate teaching. 

In appreciation for honorary teachers’ ongoing commitment to undergraduate teaching, Professor 

Cindy Lam, Head of the Department, presented Teacher Appreciation Awards to honorary teachers who 

have dedicated to more than 10 years of teaching. The meeting also provided a platform among 

teachers for exchanges of experiences in teaching medical students and providing feedbacks to the 

undergraduate programmes.  
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Professor Martin Dawes delivered a keynote speech,  

sharing his insights and useful tools with honorary 

teachers on being a one-minute preceptor.  

Academic staff and honorary teachers shared their experiences in teaching 

medical students and provided feedbacks to the undergraduate programmes. 

Professor Cindy Lam presented certificates 

to honorary teachers who have dedicated 

to more than 10 years of teaching. 

The annual teachers’ meeting gathered academic staff and honorary teachers of the 

Department once a year, serving as a retreat for the teachers as well as a special occasion 

to thank the teachers for their continuous support to undergraduate teaching. 


